
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Your child has expressed an interest in representing Bacchus Marsh Grammar at Race 6 of the 2XU 
Triathlon Series. This event is held on Sunday 26 March 2023, at Catani Gardens, Beaconsfield Parade, 
St Kilda West. The exact details of the event your child will take part in are age based, please see below 
for event details: 

Tri Kids 
Age: 7 - 11 

Fun Tri 
Age: 12+ 

Sprint 
Age: 15+ 

Olympic 
Age: 15+ 

Distance 
(swim/bike/run) 

100m/3km/500
m 

300m/13km/3k
m 

750m/26.7km/5
km 

1.5km/40km/10
km 

Saturday Event 
Kit Collection 

12:30pm – 
1:30pm 

12:00pm – 
2:00pm 

12:00pm – 
2:00pm 

12pm-2pm 

Sunday Event Kit 
Collection 

8:45am – 
10:30am 

5:30am – 
7:00am 

6:30am – 
9:00am 

5:30am – 
7:30am 

Bike Check In 8:45am – 
10:40am 

5:30am – 
7:05am 

6:30am – 
9:15am 

5:30am – 
7:45am 

Pre-Race Brief 10:40am at Bike 
compound 

7:05am at swim 
start 

9:00am at swim 
start 

7:30am at swim 
start 

Race Start 11:15am 7:25am 9:30am 8:00am 
Presentations 

(approx.) 
At the finish line 8:45am 10:30am 10:45am 

For more information (including tips, suggested equipment, other races, event contact details and 
more), please visit the following website: https://www.2xutriathlonseries.com.au/race-6/  

To prepare for the event, your child has been attending training sessions at school as well as seeking 
opportunities to complete training sessions outside of school. This includes a combination of fitness 
and skill development. 

On the day of the event, Bacchus Marsh Grammar will supply a meeting point that will be in the club 
section that overlooks the finishing area. This will be in the form of a Bacchus Marsh Grammar flag and 
will be set up from 6:00am on the morning of the event. This will provide a central location for students 
to meet and to support each other as they prepare themselves for their events. There will be a group 
warm up at 6:30am to prepare for Fun Tri event. If your child is not entering the Fun Tri Event, they are 
still encouraged to join the group warm up. 

Due to this event taking place on a weekend, you are required to organise transport to and from the 
event as well as be responsible for your child whilst at the event. 

As your child is representing Bacchus Marsh Grammar, the school will cover all registration fees 
associated with the event. The school also offers students the possibility to borrow a school-owned 
road bike and a race singlet for the weekend to complete the event. However, it is preferred that 
students race with their own bike, as this is what they are most familiar with. 

https://www.2xutriathlonseries.com.au/race-6/


To register for the event, please head to 
https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=47498&G=159664 and register directly 
with the event organizer. For the school to organise payment and therefore entry into the event, 
please complete registration before 8:30am on Monday 20 March 2023. You can still register for the 
event after this date, however, you will be required to pay for the registration. 

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Nick Armstrong at 
armstrongn@bmg.vic.edu.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

Nick Armstrong  Kevin Richardson 
Acting Assistant Head of Year 8  Senior Deputy Principal 
Head of Bacchus House 5-8 

https://www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=47498&G=159664
mailto:armstrongn@bmg.vic.edu.au

